
Tribal Regalia at Graduation Ceremonies 

 

Cultural attire is valued, encouraged, and permitted at both the Robing Ceremony and 

Graduation as a meaningful representation of students’ heritage and identity. Students may 

incorporate traditional clothing or accessories that honor their cultural background while 

ensuring that standard regalia remains visible. PCA recognizes the importance of cultural 

expression and seeks to create an inclusive and celebratory environment for all graduates. 


